
Illawarra Shoalhaven Local Health District (ISLHD)
acknowledges that our health district is located on
the unceded lands of the Aboriginal people who are
the Traditional Custodians of the NSW South Coast.

We pay respect to the wisdom of Elders both past
and present, and Aboriginal communities of today.
ISLHD is committed to improving Aboriginal Health

outcomes by eliminating racism and providing a
culturally safe health service for our

Aboriginal communities.
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